
The Revere Way & Digital Citizenship: 
January is Relationships & Communication 

Dear Students and Families, 

Please help us build a safe and happy 

learning community by reviewing the 

core values of The Revere Way (see 

image at right).  

Remember that when we all work 

together, we each gain. Let's begin 

the new year by building our 

relationships and strengthening our 

connections to each other as we work 

towards our common goals. Happy 

2023! 

Next week for Digital Citizenship, 

teachers will be addressing how 

students can communicate effectively 

and positively to build relationships. 

As the line between online and offline continues to blur, students will 

reflect on how they can use intrapersonal and interpersonal skills to 

build and strengthen positive online communication and communities. 

 They will explore common digital stressors and their influences on 

relationships. Students will also gain an understanding of how to 

communicate effectively online and how and why some topics and 

conversations can best lend themselves to certain mediums. Later this 



month, we will send links to tips, and we encourage you to engage in 

conversation with your child about these important issues. 

 
 


